SANBORNTON ZONING BOARD OF ADJUSTMENT

P.O. Box 124

Sanbornton, New Hampshire 03269-0124

PUBLIC NOTICE

Notice is hereby given that a public hearing will be held Wednesday June 24, 2014 in the Sanbornton Town Offices at 7:30 p.m. concerning the following: 

CASE #471 – A request from Steve Olson, for a Variance from Article 15, Section F of the Zoning Ordinance.  Applicant seeks permission to reduce the wetland buffer zone from 75 feet to 50 feet.  The property is located on Osgood Road in the General Agricultural district, (Tax Map 20, Lot 09).
General Business will begin at 7:15 p.m. This hearing will start at 7:30 p.m.








John Olmstead, Chairman ZBA

You are invited to appear in person or counsel to state reasons why the request should or should not be granted. 
